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PRAIRIE SPIRIT
SCHOOL DIVISION




August 29, 2017
Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are very excited to start our year with a field trip!  We will be travelling to Shekinah Retreat Centre on Monday, September 11to participate in outdoor activities including team building, wall climbing, flying fox zip line, scavenger hunts, and more!  The cost for the day is $25 per student which covers busing, admission, and supper.  

We will depart the school at 9:00 am and return no later than 8:00 pm.  The exact schedule is yet to be determined.  Students need to wear clothing, including footwear, suitable for outdoor activities, lunch and snacks.  We will be roasting hotdogs for supper.
We are aware this is short notice, but we will need parent chaperones to assist at Shekinah.  Ideally, we would have one parent chaperone from each classroom.  If you can join us, please contact your child’s teacher as soon as possible.
If you have any questions or concerns about the trip, contact your child’s classroom teacher.  Please complete the attached permission form, and return it to school along with the $25 payment. 
Thank-you!

Mrs. Kingsbury
Mr. Gartner

Mr. Knight

Mrs. Wiebe

VALLEY MANOR ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

“Learning for Life”

My child, ___________________________, has permission to attend the Shekinah Retreat Centre field trip on Monday, Sept. 11th, 2017.
Student’s Name: _______________________________________________

Parent/Guardian Name (printed) :___________________________________

Parent/Guardian Signature: _______________________________________

· I have included a payment of $25.00 to cover admission and supper costs.
· I am willing and able to join you for some outdoor adventures! 

· I would like to ride along in the bus.

· I would like to bring my own transportation.
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